
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

June 2, 2015 

7:00 PM 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by SONA Vice President, Ken Pryor. 

 

In attendance were 8 members of SONA and 3 guests from two other Neighborhood 

Associations. 

 

Meeting minutes from the May 5, 2015 meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

The Treasurer, Patrick McGuire, stated the SONA balance remains unchanged at $2,176.33. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update was given by Roberta Schwarz on the White Oak Savanna fundraising and 

upcoming events. There will be a Thank You BBQ at the Savanna on Saturday June 27 from 

noon to 2 pm to show appreciation to the community for over 10,500 hours of volunteer 

work at the Savanna. Also, 220 sixth graders from Athey Creek Middle School are going to 

do restoration volunteer work at the Savanna on June 5. 

New Business: 

1. Councilor Thomas Frank cancelled his scheduled appearance and discussion at the SONA 

meeting.  

2. ConAm’s request to present to SONA at the July 7 meeting was discussed. The written 

request to make a presentation describes a Design Review application for “about 210 

multiple-family units above the first floor of the structures with commercial development 

located on the first floor of the structures, as provided for in CDC 21.050.2.“ 

3. “Next door” was discussed. Individual resident participation is voluntary. 

4. This year’s SONA Ice Cream Social was planned and the budget, not to exceed $300, was 

approved with a unanimous vote 

5. A postcard will be mailed to SONA residents to advise them of the upcoming Ice Cream 

Social on July 12 from 1 to 3 pm at Douglas Park and the Thank You BBQ on June 27 from 

12 noon to 2 pm. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 




